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DIOCESE OF SAN PABLO

%mh of Gt. Paul the Fiest ﬂmmﬂ

" San Pablo City 4000
Tel. No, 23-96

May 29, 1995

MOST REV. L M CLARKE.DD:
Bishop of Maitland

P O Box 2192 '
Dangar 2309

IRELAND

Your Excellency:

on behalf 'of my bishop, Msgr. Pedro N. Banthue.DD, who is

up to now indispose as he is still recovering from a major

- surgery, I am sending thlS letter to your Excellency in
response to the one you sent’ dated May 10, 1995.

After knowing from your office the problems and difficulties

surrounding the life and ministry of Fr. Dennis McAlinden,

we would like to assure your Excellency that your letter is
properly noted and given serious attentlon. We are domg all
the necessary and immediate actlon in order not to
jeopardize the good of our two dioceses and the church as a
whole as well as for the good of Fr. Dennis himself.

Thank you very much for your fatherly concern, I am

Respestfully yours in~the Gobd Tord,
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